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From: Natalie Peter < >

Sent: 13 March 2025 10:10

To: Richmond Local Plan

Subject: Eel Pie Island Floodplain Proposal - Objection

Categories: Consultation Response

To whom this may concern, 

 

 

I am writing to formally object to the proposed modifications under Policy 8 (MM44) of the Local Plan, 

particularly the reclassification of Eel Pie Island into Flood Zone 3b. Please consider retaining the 

current Flood Zone 3a classification for Eel Pie Island and consider the island's unique 

circumstances. 

 

This proposed modification offers no tangible flood risk benefits and poses unnecessary harm to our 

community. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Natalie Peter 

Office & HR Co-Ordinator 
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 Book time to meet with me  

 

The information contained in or attached to this message is intended only for the people it is 

addressed to. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete the email. Any 

use, disclosure or copying of this information is unauthorised and prohibited. This information may 
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be confidential or subject to legal privilege. It is not the expressed view of Threadgold Plummer Hood 

Pty Ltd (ABN 51 106 302 747) or any of its subsidiaries (together 'TPHGlobal') unless it is authorised by 

a person with actual authority. To the fullest extent allowed by law, TPHGlobal does not accept 

liability for any damage caused by this message, including any virus damage.  


